Secretary for Justice to visit
Guangzhou

The Secretary for Justice, Ms Teresa Cheng, SC, will depart for
Guangzhou tomorrow morning (July 25). She will visit the High People's Court
and the Department of Justice of Guangdong Province to explore opportunities
for further collaboration.

Ms Cheng will return to Hong Kong in the evening on the same day.
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